
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 24, 2007 
 
 
 
Patricia Clark  
Administrative Law Judge 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
P. O. Box 47250  
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
Re: In the Matter of Qwest’s Petition for Approval of an Alternative Form of Regulation 

in Accordance with RCW 80.36.135 
 Docket No. UT-061625 
 
Dear Judge Clark:   
 
Commission Staff has been informed by the Records Center that several of the materials 
associated with Qwest’s Response to Data Request Nos. 9-11 in the above-referenced matter 
are either missing or incorrect, and have not yet been posted.  Staff, therefore, requests that 
it be allowed two days after the materials have been correctly filed and posted to file any 
reply that it may have to the responses to the data requests. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
GREGORY J. TRAUTMAN        
Assistant Attorney General  
 
 
GJT:emd 
cc:  Parties 


